FC29. RESPONSE TO SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT PROPOSED SELF
DIRECTED SUPPORT (SCOTLAND) BILL JUNE 2010

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 10 June 2010 by the Acting Director of
Social Work Services advising of the Scottish Government’s consultation on the
proposals for a Self Directed Support (Scotland) Bill and detailing, as an Appendix, a
proposed response to the consultation.

NOTED the consultation document on the proposed Self Directed Support (Scotland)
Bill and AGREED to endorse the content of the officer response as detailed in the
Report, as an accurate reflection of Falkirk Council’s views on the proposed bill.



